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Eric (Roderico) Villanueva <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>

Council File number 18-0057 Dixon Study 

Brian Lane <blane@kearch.com> Wed, Sep 26, 2018 at 12:20 PM
To: Clerk.ArtsCommittee@lacity.org
Cc: Shannon Prior <shannon.prior@lacity.org>

9/26/18
Subject:  Council FIle number 18-0057   Dixon Study 
 
To the Arts, Entertainment, Parks and River Council Committee:
 
My short note is to encourage the City to continue applying resources and engaging stakeholders with Big Picture
thinking and fine grained problem solving toward "Improving Access, Safety and mobility around Griffith Park and the
Hollywood Sign."
 
While we're getting to some solutions and paths forward, I feel there is a need to continue flushing out issues and options
previously identified while also being open to additional points that could be explored.
 
I look forward to the dialogue and work ahead and am ready to help.  
Thanks for your continued effort toward safe and fair access for all. 
 
Brian Lane
3131 Belden Dr


